
From Editor Desk…. 

 

 

The second wave of Covid is on and it has affected a lot of us in our day to day practice. But at 

the same time it has given opportunity to the authors to compile their work and make it see the 

light of the publication. 

 

This issue just like Joli, the festival of colours is colourful too having vivid articles from the 

cervical spine to lumbar spine fusions, few authors have sent their research articles of cruciate 

repairs. Trauma is always fascinating. 

 

It will be a worth reading issue and will have great impact factor. 

 

I take this opportunity to congratulate our Editorial board members and Associate Editors to be 

conferred with the ISERF Award for year 2020-21. 

 

We request the authors to please contribute with original research and articles which have a impact on research. We are striving 

hard to get the international recognition of IJOS and your contribution will be worthwhile. 

 

I as the Editorial board Chairman along with my team and as the President of Innovative Scientific and Education Research 

Foundation wish you all a very Happy Holi and happy learning. 
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